
Week of December 23, 2024

No Closures are scheduled for the Week of
​December 23, 2024

Due to the holidays, no closures will be scheduled from December 20 through January 1,
2025. The full weeknight westbound 91 closures are anticipated to restart on Monday,

January 6, 2025.

 

With major holiday celebrations just days away, let's all do our part to avoid distracted
driving, excessive speeding, and driving under the influence. Our project team wishes you a

Happy Holidays!

 
Sky Tour

https://www.rctc.org/7191updates/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AGN_HyPRMlQ
https://www.rctc.org/7191updates/


Neighboring Projects

McKinley Street Grade Separation Project
Work is under way on the city of Corona project. For information and construction details,
please visit the project webpage and register for text updates by texting MCKINLEY at 844-
518-1409.

Project Background

The new non-tolled interchange is designed to improve safety, expand access to other
modes of travel, reduce greenhouse gas emissions, enhance traffic flow, and support
continued movement of native wildlife through the area. Construction is anticipated to be
completed in 2025.

https://zc4yijdab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001asW9kng6Xg3whyBUNbA0nt05_SWBERPRyfiqdWFEdJPw4AzR1ZhZusv-voBa-clgh2oJ2l8SmelNfBKG8eWrmX5KgYWciBI3aU2kxEkWuAg-7T6vw2Uh-LkPZIT-l-EcVNkF7Yn8lQTLgIo2WhGMIYNQ8DVXAsYl5mHKCk2YXKRqSw7dgQa2y0lqEtytUO9JM30KAUZTIGwLT8lq_Iy_daFeCwmAS0dshYX6NBngjHAU-Drmi40Xx10UdBX9WQhm-IXXlcBUeeNOuNyIcTtFzcF9DNqVBI-D&c=N8ZHO1SebOi9PjbPq0YGoT3gjsUwhEbsloJwIjY-QFUvyMb2lr3lZw==&ch=n7EVF_Mf_BoQif4lkl09OwdAmI_ag6r9zVaOSX7aZaJKsjFbsMvlFA==


Stay Connected

​(800) 519-6961 ​rctc.org/71-91interchange

7191Interchange@rctc.org @7191Interchange

Text 7191INTERCHANGE to (855) 793-2625

Riverside County Transportation Commission | 4080 Lemon Street 3rd Floor | Riverside, CA 92501
US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.rctc.org/projects/71-91-interchange-project/
mailto:7191interchange@rctc.org
https://www.facebook.com/7191interchange
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

